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This is in reference to your application for correction of your
naval record pursuant to the provisions of Title 10, United
States Code, Section 1552.

A three—member panel of the Board for Correction of Naval
Records, sitting in executive session, considered your
application on 5 October 1999. Your allegations of error and
injustice were reviewed in accordance with administrative
regulations and procedures applicable to the proceedings of this
Board. Documentary material considered by the Board consisted of
your application, together with all material submitted in support
thereof, your naval record, and applicable statutes, regulations,
and policies.

After careful and conscientious consideration of the entire
record, the Board found the evidence submitted was insufficient
to establish the existence of probable material error or
injustice.

The Board found you enlisted in the Navy on 24 October 1989 at
the age of 18. Your record shows that you served a year without
disciplinary incident, but on 7 September 1990 you received
nonjudicial punishment (NJP) for two incidents of dishonorable
failure to pay just debts. The punishment imposed was an oral
reprimand, correctional custody for 30 days, and forfeitures
totalling $810. On 7 December 1990 you were convicted by summary
court-martial (SCM) of damaging military property, five incidents
of larceny and wrongful appropriation, and housebreaking. You
were sentenced to confinement for 30 days, forfeitures totalling
$483, and reduction to paygrade E-1.

On 19 February 1991 you were notified of pending administrative
separation action by reason of misconduct due to commission of a
serious offense. At this time you waived your rights to consult
with legal counsel, to submit a statement in rebuttal to the
separation, or to present your case to an administrative
discharge board. On 22 February 1991 your commanding officer
recommended you be issued an other than honorable discharge by
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